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The Central University of Odisha is observing the Vigilance Awareness 

Week from Tuesday on 27 October to 2 November 2020 at its campuses with 

strictly adherence to the Covid-19 guidelines. On this occasion the Vice-

Chancellor Prof. I. Ramabrahmam conveyed his best wishes for the occasion. 

This awareness week campaign started with a pledge administered by the 

Registrar, Prof. Asit Kumar Das. In this regard Prof. S. K. Palita, Dean, SBCNR; 

Prof. Saroj Panigrahi, Professor of Mathematics, Sh. K. Kosala Rao, Finance 

Officer I/c.; Dr. Jayanta Kumar Nayak, Controller of Examination I/c.; Dr. 

Pradosh Kumar Rath, HoD I/c. Dept. of J&MC; Dr. Alok Kumar Baral, HoD I/c. 

Dept. of Odia; Dr. Debabrata Panda, Asst. Professor of Biodiversity, Dr. 

Phagunath Bhoi, PRO along with other staff of the University were present.   

The University is organizing a quiz competition on “Satark Bharat, Samriddh 

Bharat (Vigilant India, Prosperous India)” in Odia, Hindi and English language 

through online mode during the week. Students of the University will participate 

in the competition.  

Further, a webinar will be organised on “Satark Bharat, Samriddh Bharat 

(Vigilant India, Prosperous India)” on 2 November 2020.  

 

Dr. Phagunath Bhoi, Public Relation Officer 


